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Riverview Medical Group Welcomes New Family Medicine Physician 

Noblesville—Riverview Health is pleased to announce that board certified family medicine 
physician, Valerie Beard, MD, has joined Riverview Medical Group. Dr. Beard serves patients at 
New Hope Family Medicine in Carmel.

“We’re excited to add Dr. Beard to our robust roster of family practitioners,” said Mary Valdez, vice 
president of Operations for Riverview Medical Group. “Her expertise in family medicine runs the full 
gamut and will allow us to better serve the healthcare needs of a growing population in Carmel.” 

Dr. Beard specializes in the diagnosis and treatment of acute and chronic illnesses, women’s health 
services, pediatrics and adolescent health, preventative medicine and wellness, and skin care, 
among others. To schedule a same-day or future appointment with Dr. Beard, call 317.770.2850.

About Riverview Health
Riverview Health is comprised of a full-service, 156-bed hospital and 26 primary, immediate and 
specialty care facilities in Hamilton and Tipton counties. Together, we provide comprehensive 
inpatient and outpatient services in more than 35 healthcare specialties—and have been frequently 
recognized for our clinical and service excellence.


